Program Committee Meeting Notes 9/25/2008

Amy Gaffney gave an update on the T-shirts.  Everything is all set.  The information to order t-shirts will be part of the registration process.  People will have an opportunity to order t-shirts without registering for the conference.  They will start promoting this once the website it live.
Tracy Jerrett has lined up a student, Joe, to speak on Autism during lunch on Thursday November 13.  Tracy will plan on introducing Joe.

Amy Gaffney is going to confirm with Dave Bartlett that he is willing to present the TEACH Grant session twice.  Courtney Samante is going to contact the membership 2-3 weeks before the conference and request that people submit questions for the ask the Department of Education session to help Dave prepare for what questions may be thrown at him.

Mary Jo Smith reported that Tim Fitzgibbon is working on his session and felt the session should focus on Calculating and understanding the different interest rate structures and what is a FICO score?  

Tracy Havener reported that she has been working with ATAC on all of the website stuff.  She has tested the registration site once.  There were some changes that needed to be made.  She hopes to be able to get the link to several people to test to make sure everything is accurate by next week.  Our goal is to have it live the first week of October.

Joybyna has submitted the vendor registration information to Tracy and the NASFAA registration information has also been submitted to go live when we go live with registration on the website.  

There were no additional updates or changes to any of the interest sessions.  Everyone is working on getting the moderator forms completed.

Tara Kamin has agreed to put the program together again for us.

